
PRINCIPLES & PROMISES
 

PROPHETIC QUOTES
 
Ezra Taft Benson: “We should make daily study of the
scriptures a lifetime pursuit. … The most important
[thing] you can do … is to immerse yourselves in the
scriptures. Search them diligently. … Learn the
doctrine. Master the principles."(Ensign, Nov. 1986, p.
47).
 
Richard G. Scott:  "As you seek spiritual knowledge,
search for principles. Carefully separate them from the
detail used to explain them. Principles are
concentrated truth, packaged for application to a wide
variety of circumstances. A true principle makes
decisions clear even under the most confusing and
compelling circumstances. It is worth great effort to
organize the truth we gather to simple statements of
principle." (Aquiring Spiritual Knowledge, Oct
Conference 1993)

Scriptures:  Paper or Digital it doesn't matter, BUT it
is important to get them out and open. Be consistent.
Journal:  A journal is ESSENTIAL to scripture study.
This is where your thoughts and impressions will be
recorded.
Scripture Markers:  If you are using paper scriptures,
crayola twistable crayons work FANTASTIC.  Digital
scriptures have all colors available.  Download the
marking system. 
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GET PREPARED

PRINCIPLES & PROMISES 
I FOUND



GO & DO & KEEP

ME + LORD = MAJORITY

MURMURING BLOCKS THE SIGNAL

OBEDIENCE MAKES ME HAPPY

IN YOUR JOURNAL

THE LORD GIVE ME TENDER MERCIES

In your journals consider how these principles have been manifest in your life.  What
specific examples do you have that these principles are true in your life? What can you

do to recognize these principles more in your life? 


